
DISCLAIMER: 

Fortune Park Hotels Ltd. (FPHL) does not authorize any external party to extend job offers its behalf. Also, FPHL does not charge 

any fees (either in cash or kind) from candidates for participation in the recruitment process or for any job offers.  

FPHL works with a set of Recruitment Firms that help us reach out to the right candidates. However no fees, whatsoever, is 

charged from recruitment firms representing FPHL to job seeker community. Such Recruitment Firms are also not authorized 

to collect any fees from the candidates they introduce to FPHL, at any stage during the recruitment & selection phase or after 

the candidate joining the company. 

Candidates who are successful in getting an offer of employment from FPHL are always required to go through a formal 

interview process with FPHL’s officials and the job offers are released on company’s letter heads, the validity for which can be 

checked by writing to Contactus@fortunehotels.in 

FPHL is acknowledged for its ethical and fair recruitment & selection practices. This notification has been issued towards 

spreading awareness amongst the jobseekers, recruitment firms and educational institutions. FPHL will not take responsibility 

or honor any job offers/ promises issued by any person who isn’t authorized to be acting on FPHL’s behalf.  
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